
My name is David Veilleux, I’ve been a paramedic for 6 years and have been with the Overdose 
Outreach Team since May 2024. Before joining OOT I worked with Prairie Harm Reduction in their 
Supervised Consumption Site for 3 years, and before that I worked EMS in a couple different rural 
settings. I’m passionate about harm reduction, especially from the healthcare practitioner side of 
things. 

 


